Olivia Glantz

From: Ruth Stellmacher

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 10:46 AM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: FW: New Testimony - Case No. SUB-ADJ19-02 for 500-600 Blocks of Salem Heights Av
S

From: Laurel Goode <goodelaurel@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 10:45 AM

To: CityRecorder <CityRecorder@cityofsalem.net>

Subject: New Testimony - Case No. SUB-ADJ19-02 for 500-600 Blocks of Salem Heights Av S

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

My name is Laurel Goode, and | live on Acorn Lane South.

| was unable to attend the meeting last week, but | did watch the recorded session.

There is ample evidence that Salem Heights Avenue is a dangerous street for pedestrians, bicyclists, and animals.

If you approve this development, with the connection to Salem Heights, it would be negligent to not require
improvements be made to the street. Even the person who lives north of the planned development agreed (via oral

testimony last week) that there should not be a connection to Salem Heights Avenue.

Sincerely, Laurel Goode



